Comments Submitted by L. Tejeda, Keys Energy Services




From: Tejeda, Lynne
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 9:20 AM
To: NAESB@NAESB.ORG
Subject: Support for NAESB Recommendations on Privacy Policies and Smart Grid
I'm writing in support of the final recommendation regarding privacy policies and smart grid. I believe that these proposed model business practices offer helpful guidance on protecting consumer privacy yet still provide an opportunity for regulatory and governing bodies/documents to take precedence.
 

Lynne E. Tejeda
General Manager & CEO
Keys Energy Services
1001 James Street
Key West, Fl 33040
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